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Oct. 15th, 1928

Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
MONTREAL, Q,ue.

Dear Sir Arthur

The Conference of Imperial Students planned by the National
Federation of Canadian University Students which was to have been 
held in September last was postponed as a number of the delegations 
could not attend. Preparations are now under way for this Conference 
to be held in September 1929.

The question arises regarding the disposition of the $25.00 
which you were kind enough to give to this purpose.

If it is your wish we shall return the money to you, but as 
we are confident that the Conference will be held in September 1929, 
will you be willing that the Students* Executive Council hold the 
money in trust until next September to help meet the expenses of what 
we feel to be a very excellent undertaking.

Thanking you again for your co-operation and trusting that we 
shall have an expression of your wishes, we are,

Youi

President of Students* Council


